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Quarterly Issues and Programming List:

WWIL FM feels it is important to keep our listeners informed and we do so with morning drive time
local news, weather and traffic updates. We also carry programming to help marriages, retirees and
local interviews with Christian leaders in the community.

Here’s a listing of interviews during the past quarter during our Local Ministry Focus on Mondays from
9-10am and Church of the Week on Wednesday’s from 9-10am.

Local Ministry Focus interviews: Ricky Leonard Ministries with Sarah & Mary about upcoming city
outreach including a children’s outreach, Power Camp with Dave talking about this year’s day camp
plans, GAIN with Rachel discussing the ministry of retreats to pastors and ministry leaders, Prodigal
Recovery residence ministry about drug addiction, LifeLine Pregnancy Center with Deb Floyd new
executive director & Noel new client services director about upcoming fundraiser, Child Evangelism
Fellowship with NC State Director Bob Fowler & Bill Hill about upcoming training session, Reaching
Hearts with Hannah Chitwood about upcoming Valentine’s outreach, Restored Souls Foundation with
Melissa and Mark Matthews restoring hope for families, Wilmington 60 Strong encouraging seniors to
make healthy choices and Perspectives a course providing discipleship and an expanded view of world
missions.

Church of the Week interviews include: Crosswinds Church with Scott Hennis about upcoming
services that provide a Covid safe environment and also providing beds for families who are without,
Wrightsboro Baptist Church about upcoming drive thru Easter presentation, Northside Church with
Tom Jaski and Joe Easterling about Coastal Apologetics annual conference, Pine Valley Baptist
upcoming Easter services and Saturday family fun festival.

Also see attachments to WZDG-FM for additional information.

This is by no means an exhaustive list and is only a brief sampling of topics discussed.

Sincerely,

Jim Stephens

General Manager



